
We have had a busy and exciting start to the New Year in Nursery School.  In Sunflowers we are continuing to 

focus on Maths and Literacy at group times. Through active and fun opportunities, our children are 

learning all about shapes, as well as alliteration and rhyming words. Please look at the noticeboard 

in nursery for further information.  

 

New School Website 

Bloomsbury Nursery School has a new Website, including a Parent App which you can download.  

We would  really like you to take a look and let us know what you think.  We welcome any sugges-

tions you might have about further  

information on our website.  

 

Donations for Food Bank! 

Nursery School now has food ban vouchers. As part of the Nechells Community, Nursery would like 

to work with the food bank to help families in a time of need.  If there are any parents / carers and 

family members that would like to donate food and nappies ,we would greatly appreciate this.  

Follow us on Facebook          

Please like and share our  

Facebook page 

 

School Website:   

bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk 

https://www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk/


Diary Dates: 

 

Half Term Holiday  - Friday 14th February  

Back to Nursery  - Monday 24th February 2020 

 

Rights respecting School Award Workshop 

Wednesday 4th March  

 

Mothers Day Workshop 

Wednesday 18th March  

Attendance 

76 % 

Our Target is 

95% 

Coming to school  

everyday, on time, is  

important for  children’s 

emotional wellbeing and 

their learning.  

If you are consistently late         
collecting your child, there will 

be a charge of £6. 

ESOL Classes 

Every 

Friday Morning 

9.30am—11.30am 

In the Learning Hub 

At Nursery 

Please ask the office 

(Hardeep, or Craig)  

for  

further details 

Crèche Provided 

Family Support  

Drop in Session 

Appointment needed 

Every Wednesday morning 

9am—12pm 

 

Jobs Club 

Every Tuesday After-

noon 

School Fund 

We please ask for £1 each week to be paid to your child’s keyworker. 

School fund is used to pay for fruit, parties, picnics, story tellers, 

workshops and ingredients for cooking activities. 

 

We now have  

 

Food Bank Vouchers 

 

Article 27 

 You have the right to food,  

clothing, a safe place to live 

and to have your basic needs 

met. You should not be  

disadvantaged so that you 

can't do many of the things 

other kids can do.  


